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“Healthy Forests, Healthy Lakes” 

Webinar offered by NH LAKES and the UNH Cooperative Extension in December 

 

Concord, N.H., November 24, 2021 – Join NH LAKES and the UNH Cooperative Extension for a webinar in December 

as part of the “Explore Lakes with NH LAKES” webinar series. Tune in on Wednesday, December 1, for “Healthy 

Forests, Healthy Lakes.”  

 

New Hampshire is approximately 80% forested. Trees on the landscape act as natural sponges collecting and filtering 

rainfall and polluted runoff water, helping to keep our lakes clean and healthy. Tune in and learn about the threats facing 

our forests and what you can do to keep the trees on your property (and beyond) healthy—and lakes healthy, too! 

This webinar will be presented by Wendy Scribner, Forestry Field Specialist, with the UNH Cooperative Extension, and 

Robert Craycraft, Lakes Monitoring Program Coordinator with the UNH Cooperative Extension. 

 

This webinar is part of the “Explore Lakes with NH LAKES” webinar series sponsored by Grappone Automotive Group. 

These webinars are FREE, but pre-registration is required, and space is limited. To learn more and sign up, visit 

nhlakes.org/explore-lakes-webinars. 

 

Established in 1992, the mission of NH LAKES, a statewide, publicly-supported nonprofit organization, is to ensure that 

New Hampshire’s 1,000 lakes are clean and healthy, now and in the future. NH LAKES works with partners, promotes 

clean water policies and responsible use, and inspires the public to care for our lakes. For more information, visit 

nhlakes.org, email info@nhlakes.org, or call 603.226.0299 
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Photo 1: “Healthy Forests, Healthy Lakes” Webinar 

 

 


